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The Eco-club planned an educational and environmental awareness trip on February 15

th
, 2023, for students 

from various streams of the college to the Asola Bhatti Wildlife Sanctuary in New Delhi. The sanctuary's lush 

green surroundings were visited by about 15 students. The staff at Asola Bhatti Wildlife Sanctuary planned the 

"Nature Trail" and discussed the value of plants for medicine and the ecological significance of insects. The 

students also saw the "Insect House," a very original idea created for the first time in India to attract a variety of 

insects as well as various animal species. Students should primarily visit a wildlife sanctuary to learn about how 

animals in captivity are treated. The animals are looked after and given space to live calmly in their natural 

habitats. It was a lively educational visit made possible by lots of enthusiasm and interactive participation. 

 

 

 

 

  


